
  

                                

 

are pleased to offer 

Nevada Nursing Assistant Instructor Workshop and Teaching 

Strategies in the Classroom 

April 1, 2020 – Great Basin College 

       or 

April 3, 2020 – Western Nevada College 

8:30 am – 4:30 pm 

NSBN is excited to announce an upcoming workshop in collaboration with Headmaster LLP-

D&S Diversified Technologies to provide C.N.A. instructors information to assist in preparing 

nursing assistants for the certification exam. 

 

In addition, information will be provided on teaching strategies, curriculum planning and 

evaluating students. 

 

We encourage all faculty who teach in C.N.A. programs to attend this event. Please register today 

with Marcey Moore at 702-668-4533 or email mrosborugh@nsbn.state.nv.us.  Please include 

attendee’s name, email, contact phone number, license number, and the date of attendance in your 

email. Registration is limited.  Continuing education hours will be offered through the NSBN (7 

CEUs). This is great information you won’t want to miss! 
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